South Hadley Fire District No. 2
Elmer Brook Committee
District #2 Station, 20 Woodbridge St
South Hadley, Mass
Minutes
July 26, 2019

Attentence: Jim Menard, Bill Selkirk, Jennifer Soper, Dennis
Rochon, and two water dept. employees

Meeting time: 12:00
RE: Recreational access to Mountain trails from Rte. 116

Met with Jennifer J, Soper , Mass Land Protection Specialist
Department of Conservation & Recreation, and discussed
DCR’s desire to have a parking area on Rts. 116 for hikers to
access the Mountain trail. We walked the road access to the
land on lot 20 to the bottom where the pump house and brook
are. Jennifer stated the DCR has limited funds, and doesn’t
want a building. It was explained to her that the building
comes with the property and the Districts objective would be
to sell the land to provide the parking and access but would
like to maximize the total dollar for the sale. Jennifer said she
would bring the information back to the office and determine
the DCR’s next steps. Jim Menard expressed that we will
determine if the building is on any historical register and start
the process to figure out if there is any hazards within the
building that would make it more difficult to remove.

Adjoin time: 1pm



